
Farnham School News
Week Ending

Friday 24th January 2025



Nursery
This week we have been reading and celebrating 

Kipper's birthday.  We even made a cake. 



Reception
It has been another busy week in Reception. We have 
been busy using descriptive language to help our 
friends guess the different dinosaurs we found in our 
magic bag.

In literacy, we have been busy using descriptive 
language to help our friends guess the different 
dinosaurs we found in our magic bag.

In maths we have been learning about weight.



Year 1
Year 1 have written some excellent 
descriptions of aliens this week. We have 
concentrated on using capital letters, full 
stops and finger spaces correctly.

In maths, we are deepening our 
understanding of numbers up to 20 and 
the different ways these values can be 
represented. 

We enjoyed art this week, putting our 
knowledge of primary and secondary 
colours to work. We created a painting 
inspired by Jasper Johns’ work, ‘Numbers 
in Colour’.



Year 2
In English we have continued to read ‘Claude and the city’ 
and learned how to use ‘first person’ as if we were Claude 

speaking.

We have enjoyed learning about money in maths even 
though it has been tricky! We have used coins to buy 

different items.

In history we have started our new topic and began looking 
at Florence Nightingale and why she is significant.



Year 3
In geography, we have been learning about why earthquakes 
happen. We now know that this is because the crust is made 

up of tectonic plates which move and create friction and 
pressure.

In maths, we have consolidated the times tables we have 
learnt so far. We have been using TTRockstars to battle with 

Year 4.
 Quiz us on our 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 8s and 10s! 

In writing, we have enjoyed learning about all the layers of soil and 
have produced some fantastic independent sentences. 

We used ‘Kung Fu punctuation’ to make sure we remembered to 
include a capital letter and full stop in every sentence we wrote. 

Our teachers are so proud of us!



Year 4
In writing, we have been learning about commas in a 

list. We looked at where they should be used and 
applied them within our sentences about our book 

‘Rhythm of the Rain’.

During maths, we have begun to look at multiplying a 
2-digit number by a 1-digit number. We practiced in 

our books and consolidated our learning on ‘century’.

In art, we created colour wheels inspired by Claude 
Monet. We used primary, secondary and tertiary 

colours.



Year 5
In year 5, we have got into the character of 

Beowulf and asked him questions.

During science we have looked at pulleys 
and investigated the force needed to pull 

loads.

In history, we placed the Saxons and Vikings 
on a the British timeline.

In maths we have tried really hard with our 
understanding of short division that have 

remainders. 



Year 6
In year 6, we have gathered evidence from 

our class text to help us understand a 
character’s action.

During PSHE we have we have been 
learning about Anne Frank, her hidden 

annex and how she would feel hiding with 
her family during World War II.

In maths we have introduced algebra and 
have been solving problems where the 

numbers have been replaced by an object.




